
Dear Homeowner’s, 

The HOA is contracted with Blue Shield Property Management Company for posting all assessments, receive 
payments, and provide financial reports to the HOA.  Please provide them with an email address in order to 
setup your account and to receive monthly invoices and statements.  Please email 
villas.east@blueshieldpm.com with your email address.  All payments are to be mailed to the below address: 

Wilson & Bucknam Inc. 
18459 Pines Blvd #316 
Pembroke Pines, FL 33029 

Please ensure all payments are mailed prior to the 10th of each month in order to avoid a late fee.  If you 
have any questions about your assessments or billing questions, please call 954-432-3336.  If you have 
any other questions or concerns, please call me at (954) 432-5709. 


